
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 6th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Welcome back to another exciting school year! I hope you have all had a restful 
and enjoyable break. As we begin this new chapter, I want to express how 
thrilled I am to announce that our school has officially joined The Staffordshire 
Schools MAT (TSSMAT), and we very much looking forward to relishing new 
challenges and helping our children to achieve their very best.  
 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
 

This week’s honours 
were shared by York 

and Chester! 
Well done everyone! 

 

After-school club provision 
 

Stars of the Week! 

 
 
 

 

We are delighted to announce that we have a new 
partnership with Ministry4Sport from September, 
who will be running our after-school club 3.30 – 
4.30pm Monday – Wednesday. Thursday provision 
will still be run by Jamie from Bee Active. Clubs will 
be priced at £5 per session, with a 5% sibling 
discount. Please ensure funds are added to your 
ParentPay account, and we will take payment from 
the information held in our registers.   



 
 
 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 

 

Date  Event 

12th September  Pep the Poet visiting for poetry workshops 

13th September – 
3.20pm 

Parents and families invited to taste our new school 
menu! 

20th September Learn 2 Ride workshop for Year 1 pupils 

26th September  TSSMAT celebration picnic at school 

28th October  ½ Term 
 

 

 
On Thursday 12th September, Pep the 
poet will be visiting our school. Our 
children will be amazed by Pep’s work 
and even be able to take part in some 
poetry workshops. Pep is visiting all of 
the schools in TSSMAT.  

School Menu 
We have launched our very own lunch 
menu this week and it has proved to be a 
great hit with the children! Not only are 
we now preparing all of our meals freshly 
on the premises, but we have also 
managed to reduce the cost to families. 
Parents are invited to a taster session on 
Friday at 3.20pm. 
 

 

New Staff 
This week we have welcomed Mrs 
Cooper (EYFS teacher) and Mrs Everill 
(TA in Class 1 and 2) to the All Saints 
team. The children have really enjoyed 
getting to know them and we continue 
to be blessed with exceptional staff, who 
work incredibly hard to ensure every 
child feels supported, challenged and 
inspired! 

Mrs Gethin and Ralph visit 
Our CEO, Mrs Gethin and Ralph came 
to visit us this week. Ralph was treated 
to some pampering from our Year 3 
pupils, who gave him a bath! 

 

*Please note that we are still finalising a 
number of our key dates for this term, 
including parent meetings, harvest, 
Christmas shows etc. Thank you for your 
patience. 



 
 
 
 

 


